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Transitional features - 14 December meeting

ATTENTION COF staff: This email originated from outside the City of Franklin. Please use discretion when
clicking on attachments & links from unknown senders or suspicious emails.

For the Official Record regarding a plan amendment to Envision Franklin from the Conservation Subdivision design
concept to the Mixed Residential design concept:

| STRONGLY OPPOSE the Mixed Residential design concept. Envision Franklin has design concepts in place to protect the
citizens of Franklin and any exceptions to this should never be approved! Enough is enough! Please do not approve this
Mixed Residential design concept!

Sincerely,

Damon Akin Rogers

7th Generation Native
431 Boyd Mill Avenue

615-554-2042



